
From: Soura, Christian
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/4/2012 8:38:48 PM
Subject: RE: Update

OK, I'm back...looking at it now...let me know if v4 is still it, or if there's something newer.
 

Not sure what your plans are for later tonight, but things that would be helpful...
 

1. Take a look at the CRF veto message...please double-check my math everywhere (I have that XLS 
I mentioned earlier on the shared drive, for that HEPI stuff). Also, the USC "only Part IA increase" 
stuff...that's true, right? And are all the references/citations in the CRF veto correct? I think so, but 
would like independent verification. And please also match against the V12 chart to make sure that 
list of 7 items is the right list. Actually, if you have a second...would you mind dropping the CRF veto 
into letterhead and emailing it back to me? I have one word I want to change, too. :) And a style 
question, since you looked at the older letters and I haven't...is it to Harrell and the Members of the 
General Assembly, or to Harrell and the Members of the House of Representatives? It's drawn up for 
the former now ('cause it's a J. Res.?)...just wanted to confirm what we're supposed to do.
 

2. Pick out some good blue-line examples...lines that anyone would understand should be lower, but 
which everyone would also understand you can't veto, even at the levels they were raised to in the 
conference report. Hang onto 'em...don't send them to me tonight, but we oughta discuss tomorrow 
with the press/comms types.
 

I've got another thing I could use your help with tonight, but wanna hear back about whether or not 
v4's the latest first. Thanks.
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Baker, Josh 
 
Sent: Wednesday, July 04, 2012 7:15 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian; Baker, Josh
 
Subject: Update
 

Wanted to give you something to look at - see what you think about where I am going.
 
Josh
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